
 

 

Newsletter 12  21st  November 2022 

Dear Parents and Children, 
 
I hope you have all had a good weekend. 
 
Absence – As your children may tell you, there has been a lot of absence today, mainly with children 
having vomiting / diarrhoea symptoms. 
 
Although we are not aware of any children or staff in school having COVID at present, and not for 
several weeks now, vomiting / diarrhoea can be a symptom, so we would suggest children with these 
symptoms do take a test. 
 
Please contact me with any questions / concerns. 
 
I hope your children are well / feeling better.  
 
Chris Wilson 


